Hello,

My name is Sue Amaral and I'm a resident in the Fox Hollow Community. My husband,
and two boys (ages 7 and 9) have called this neighbourhood home last 12 years. We
chose this neighbourhood based on the safety of the family we planned to raise here. |
feel that this new Hub for drug addicted, homeless women is going to jeopardize this.
Having this Hub so incredibly close to a residential area in absolutely absurd. These
women that will live at this Hub will have friends and boyfriends come and visit and
hang around the area. We have parks that our children play at, and walking trails that
are a perfect hang out spot for these addicts to get high and leave their needles behind.
There are stores that my family love to shop at or restraunts that we like to eat at, that
will no longer be an option, because we will not put our boys at risk being so close to
the Hub and the addicts that will be hanging around. This will leave the business owners
suffering as people will not shop or eat there. | for one can honestly say that If this was
to go through, a for sale sign would be soon after on my property. We pay high property
taxes because we live in a great neighbourhood. Unfortunately this will end our families
chapter in London if this was to go though. We worked hard to get here, it would be so
sad for it to end because of bad decisions on locations for the Hubs.

Thank you for your time,

Sue Amaral



